
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate  
 

Wednesday May 3, 2023 

 

 
• Vice President Gill, Dean Mardis, and Chief Green will join the May COSW Executive Committee 

to share updates about the response to the letter regarding the environment for and legislation of 
our transgender community members sent by COSW, LGBTQ+ Faculty and Staff Association, 
CODRE, and Black Faculty and Staff Association Executive Board 

• The Women’s Pathways Leadership Conference will be held Friday, May 19 

• Nominations for 2023-2024 COSW Commissioners are closed and names have been sent to the 
President for appointment 

 
Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui on May 
3, 2023. 
 


